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Gene, 

So good to hear from the past. I still remember those good ole days and the team 
mates. It had a big influence on how I performed during my military days in the 
Marine Corps and Air Force and also in my career in Aerospace. I still remember 
Coach Kwiatkowski starting off every practice with" Gosh dang it, shoot boys" and 
instilling his ways upon the team. Unfortunately, as much as I'd like to be there, I 
will not be able to attend as r am currently living and working in Egypt as a tech rep 
with the Egyptian Air Force on the F16 Program. Please extend my best wishes to 
the surviving team members and my condolenses to our team captain's families. r 
shall always remember my days as a fellow Mule and the influense upon my life. 
God Bless and good luck to all the Bedford alumni. 

Deepest Regards' 

James M. Bacon 
Class of67 
Semper Fi 


